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Apologies for the late August Highlights email. We don’t have a lot of 

activities from this month to share. It was a hot month and the children all 

returned to school. We hope you enjoy the highlights below and look 

forward to Fall coming right around the corner. 

 

 

  

Beginning a New Chapter 

 

 

In case you missed it, Pastor Mike & Adonia shared a special message on their return 

from their sabbatical. This included gratitude for everyone that enabled them to 



 

 

take those two months off and their hopes for the next chapter of the Colorado 

Family Church. 

 

 

Ongoing Interfaith Work in Grand Junction 

         

 

In August Antonio and Gale hosted a Bah'ai couple they have known for 4 years and 

who are a part of the Interreligious Sharing Series. They all enjoyed breakfast and 

good conversation in the open air. Later they gave them the Blessing and learned a 

bit about the Bah'ai tradition of marriage. It was fun being together and getting to 

know more about each other. 

 

 

        



 

 

 

1 Year After Mark Vogenthaler’s Passing 

 

 

It has already been a year since the passing of our brother Mark Vogenthaler. This 

month, his family went to his burial site to pay their respects and remember their 

husband/father. 

 

 

        

Continued Renovations and Improvements 

   

Dr. Hentrich and David Mahardy have been working hard at many different 

projects, small and big, around the church and other properties. A big project is 

working on getting the basement bathroom in the parsonage functional. A 

huge thank you to them for their ongoing efforts.  

 

 

Welcoming Newcomers 

 



 

 

 

We are excited to welcome U. Mwambo to our YAMI house. She is from Malawi 

and is attending the University of Denver and is looking forward to being 

involved in our community. 

 

 

Through the Sunday services this month, we had messages on a variety of subjects 

that we hope were meaningful and inspirational. If you missed any of them, you can 

find them all on our Facebook page and YouTube channel. For quick reference, this 

month's recordings are below. 

 

Beginning a New Chapter 

God’s Hope For Your Life 

The Growth Stage Is  A Blessing 

Faith & Reality 

  
          
 

  

COMMUNITY CALENDAR  



 

 

 

Give back 

  
   

 

 

 

      

   

 

 

 

      

    

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

      

 
 

 

 


